## 2015 MOMENT FOR MISSION: PRAYER REQUESTS

AT FOREST LARGER PARISH, WE BELIEVE THAT GOD DOES HEAR OUR PRAYERS AND WE HAVE SEVERAL WAYS TO LIFT THOSE PRAYERS UP AS PART OF OUR WORSHIP SERVICES. PRAYER CARDS ARE IN THE PEW BACKS AT EACH LOCATION AND YOU ARE INVITED TO FILL OUT THOSE CARDS AND HAND THEM TO THE PASTOR OR TO THE GREETERS. WE CELEBRATE PRAYERS OF JOY AS WELL AS PRAYERS OF NEED. BECAUSE OF HIPPA PRIVACY REGULATIONS, WE CANNOT PUBLISH NAMES ON OUR PRAYER LIST IN THE BULLETIN, IN THE NEWSLETTER OR ON THE POWER POINT UNLESS YOU CHECK THE BOX ON THE PRAYER CARD THAT SAYS YOU HAVE PERMISSION TO SHARE THAT INFORMATION. PASTOR WILL ALSO ACCEPT VERBAL REQUESTS FOR PRAYERS FROM THE CONGREGATION BUT THEY WILL NOT BE PUBLISHED WITHOUT PERMISSION. ADDITIONALLY, WE HAVE PRAYER CIRCLES AT EACH LOCATION THAT ARE COMPRISED OF VOLUNTEERS WHO WILL PRAY WHEN REQUESTS COME IN. CONTACT LORI AT THE CHURCH OFFICE TO START THE PRAYER CHAIN GOING AT ANY OR ALL OF OUR LOCATIONS. FOR LAKEWOOD CONCERNS, YOU CAN ALSO CALL JOAN HANSEN AND FOR LAONA, YOU CAN CALL LINDA MENTZ. IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO BECOME PART OF ANY OF THESE PRAYER CIRCLES, LET LORI KNOW AND SHE WILL GET YOU CONNECTED IN THE CHAIN.

THANKS BE TO GOD FOR HEARING OUR PRAYERS AND FOR THE PEOPLE AT FOREST LARGER WHO PRAY ON THE BEHALF OF OTHERS.